
 

 

 
    

Join us at the The MiLL - National Training Center 
The Bemis School of Art is still not open for meetings. We will meet temporarily at 

The MiLL - HOME - The Mill (themillco.org) 

  

LOCATION:  4450 Foreign Trade Zone Blvd 
Colorado Springs, CO 80925 

 

  
 

Find the Pikes Peak Woodturners Newsletter on our Website  
 

http://ppwoodturners.org/newsletters/ 

September  2021  

 
September 1, 2021 

Dennis Liggett 
  

Turning an Upside Down Salt Shaker 
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From the Prez  
 

Hello all you lonely turners. It’s time to get 
up off the couch and change out of those 
pajamas. You finally have a Woodturners 
meeting to attend. We are holding our next 
meeting on Wednesday, September 1st at 
5:30 pm. 

You may or may not know that the Fine Arts Center, which includes 
Bemis, was bought by Colorado Collage. Since the collage is more 
concerned with getting students back in class and paying tuition, 
Bemis is on the back burner. Currently they are not allowing groups 
of more than five to meet. That said we have secured a temporary 
meeting location. 

We will be meeting at “The MiLL - National Training Center“. It’s 
located south of the Springs Airport off of Bradley Road. The 
address is 4450 Foreign Trade Zone Blvd, Colorado Springs, CO 
80925. The center conducts training for high school students for 
several districts throughout Colorado Springs. For more info go to 
their website: HOME - The Mill (themillco.org) 

We plan to have our usual raffle so bring turnable wood donations 
and some spare cash to buy tickets. We will also conduct “Show & 
Tell”. Everyone is encouraged to bring an item or two they have 
turned since our last meeting. 

Mask are currently not required. However that is always subject to 
change. If you feel more comfortable masked up, by all means go 
ahead and wear one. No Kay, that doesn’t include your Freddie 
Kruger Halloween mask. 

Please feel free to share the newsletter and meeting info! Hope to 
see you at the meeting! 

Robert 

 

Ghost written by: Casper 

 

Robert Brewer 

President   



 

Demonstrators Wanted 
 

Do you have skills or a type of turning you do often? Would you be 
willing to share your skills? The chapter is always looking for 

demonstrators. 
 

Fundraising & Raffle 
We’re always looking for ways to support our Chapter. Have an idea for a fundraiser? Grab 
one of the Chapter Officers and bend their ear. If you have some “nice turnable” wood 
laying around, that you know you won’t use, donate it to the raffle and get a free ticket. 

 
Want to write an article for the newsletter or a 
tutorial? Email it to Vic for now. And oh! By the way 
we are looking for an Editor for the Newsletter. 

 

Facebook Page 
Did you know we have a Facebook page? If you didn’t before you do now.  
Members post pictures of projects along with info on wood available for 
sale, trade or they just need it gone. When you have a chance, go check 
it out at https://www.facebook.com/groups/191168840924000/ 

 

Dennis did this demo at the October 3rd meeting in 2012 

     


